Penylan House Care Home, Cardiff

Message Body:
I am writing to you to give you some information about Penylan House Care Home in Cardiff. Until 2 years ago, it was a private Jewish Home but it was then taken over by Linc Care and is a really lovely new building. 

There is, however, a Jewish wing which serves kosher food, holds services on Jewish holidays and has many activities for the Jewish and non Jewish residents. Although the Home is run by Linc, the Jewish residents are supported by PenCare, a small group of people who ensure that the residents' needs are met and that they maintain as Jewish a life as they each desire.

PenCare has recently acquired a respite room which is available exclusively for Jewish people for a period of up to 3 weeks. The room is a single room with en suite facilities (as do all the rooms in the Home) and has a flat screen television. It is ideal if someone needs nursing or care on a short term basis or wants a taste of what it would be like to live in a Care Home on a permanent basis. If the occupier of that room then decides to stay on a permanent basis, he or she would be allocated their own room.

The Jewish residents at Penylan House are very content and well cared for and it is possible that at some point a member of your community would be interested in using the facility on a short or long term basis. Day care is also available although I appreciate that it is a long way to travel for a day!

If you wish to take a look at the Home, follow the link below:

http://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/65432202784

If you would like any more information, please give Judy Cotsen, Chair of PenCare a ring on 029 2048 4999 or, if you prefer, please email me. Both Judy and I would be pleased to help in any way.
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